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The review article submitted by Roosma entitled, "Oncogenic Notch Signaling in 

Multiple Myeloma." provides a comprehensive overview of the role of Notch signaling in 

multiple myeloma and its implications for disease progression and therapeutic targeting. 

The topic is highly relevant and timely, given the ongoing search for effective treatments 

for this incurable disease. 

Recommendation: This paper is publishable subject to minor revisions noted.  Further 

review is not needed.  

 

Comments: The manuscript by Roosma reports oncogenic signaling pathways in 

multiple myeloma and provides significant insights into this process. The review is 

detailed. Some minor points to be considered: 

1. Clarity and Conciseness: 

o The review can be made clearer by simplifying some of the complex 

sentences and ensuring a more straightforward flow of information. For 

instance, the first sentence of the abstract could be split into two for better 

readability. 

2. Terminology Consistency: 

o Ensure consistent use of terminology. For example, "multiple myeloma" 

and "plasma cell cancer" are used interchangeably. Choose one term and 

use it consistently throughout the text. 

3. Grammar and Punctuation: 



o There are minor grammatical and punctuation errors that need correction.  

4. Sentence Structure: 

o Consider breaking it into two sentences for better clarity. 

o Proof-reading is needed for minor grammatical errors. 

In conclusion, I recommend the acceptance of the manuscript for publication in its 

original form with the suggested minor corrections. I believe these revisions will 

enhance the overall quality and accessibility of the article for a broader readership. I 

trust that the editorial team will effectively handle these minor adjustments. 

 

Thank you for considering my feedback, and I appreciate the opportunity to contribute to 

the review process. 

 

Best regards, 

Ashutosh Prince 

 

 


